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But then, it becomes like a fire burning in my heart, imprisoned in my bones, I grow weary holding it in, I
cannot endure it. John Neumann in Philadelphia St. I wish to love You with my whole heart; yet I do not love
You enough. My lack of devotion and my sloth make me anxious. I have one desire, that of being near You in
the Blessed Sacrament. You are the sweet bridegroom of my soul. My Jesus, my love, my all, gladly would I
endure hunger, thirst, heat and cold to remain always with You in the Blessed Sacrament. Would that in Your
Eucharistic presence I might unceasingly weep over my sins. Take entire possession of me. To You I
consecrate all the powers of my soul and body, my whole being. Would that I could infuse into all hearts a
burning love for You. What great glory would be given to You here on earth, if every heart were an altar on
which every human will were laid in perfect conformity with Your will to be consumed by the fire of Your
love. John Neumann at what has now come to be known as the National Shrine of St. John Neumann, a
Redemptorist priest and bishop of Philadelphia, died of a stroke on the city streets at the age of 48 while
running errands. It had been his wish to be buried in the crypt at St. Following his death, many faithful people
came to pray at his tomb and many miracles have been attributed to his intercession. After being declared
"Blessed" in , his remains were exhumed and found to be incorrupt. They were placed in a glass encasement in
the newly built lower church, the building of which was necessitated by the throngs of pilgrims who came to
pray at his gravesite. He was canonized a saint in by Pope Paul VI. We had an opportunity to be blessed with
the relics of St. John Neumann, to pray before his incorrupt body and to tour the breathtaking upper church.
Bishop Hying, who told us that visiting the shrine had been on his bucket list, shared a bit of St. John
Neumann was born in in what is now the Czech Republic and studied for the priesthood but was denied
ordination due to a glut of priests. He came to America in and was ordained in New York. Lonely in his
travels, he joined the Redemptorists in to become part of a community. He was appointed Bishop of
Philadelphia in He is well-known for his tireless efforts in service of the faithful immigrants of America. He
was often teased about his short stature. Of all of the places that we visited and all of the sights we witnessed
in Philadelphia, I was most deeply moved here at the National Shrine of St. To kneel before the incorrupt body
of a saint who shares my Czech ancestry, to be blessed with his relics, to view his disciplinary measures, to
hear his life story-all of this made St. John Neumann come to life for me and I will forever after consider him
to be one of my favorite saints. John Neumann the altar in the upper church Bishop Hying telling the story of
St. John Neumann next to the Marian altar. Jesus is condemned to death The stained glass windows told the
story of his life: A close-up of the reliquary box reveal St. John Neumann would have worn this around his
thigh as an act of penance. Blessed with the relics of St. Prayer for the intercession of St. John Neumann O
Saint John Neumann, your ardent desire of bringing all souls to Christ impelled you to leave home and
country; teach us to live worthily in the spirit of our Baptism which makes us all children of the one Heavenly
Father and brothers of Jesus Christ, the first-born of the family of God. Obtain for us that complete dedication
in the service of the needy, the weak, the afflicted and the abandoned which so characterized your life. Help us
to walk perseveringly in the difficult and, at times, painful paths of duty, strengthened by the Body and Blood
of our Redeemer and under the watchful protection of Mary our Mother.
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In lieu of an abstract, here is a brief excerpt of the content: The Real Presence of Christ The theology of the
real presence of Jesus in the Eucharist has had a long and fascinating development. For the first eight
centuries, the issue did not arise with any doctrinal insistence. It was only later, in the condemnation of the
theologian Ratramnus 2 and the development of the doctrine of transubstantiation, that the classical
formulation took shape. Medieval theologians, especially the great St. Thomas Aquinas in the thirteenth [End
Page 89] century, had just rediscovered Aristotle and gloried in the subtle intricacies and vast overviews that
this "new" learning provided them. In this view, Christ "subsists"â€”that is, he really existsâ€”as the substance
of the bread and wine in the Eucharist. This is the philosophic view that is stressed even today in the Roman
Catholic Church. Modern Catholic theologian Bernard Cooke explains the real presence of Christ in the
Eucharist as follows: Christ bespeaks in the action of the Mass the presence of his own risen body beneath the
appearance of food and drink. He effects this by changing the inner reality the "substance" of the bread and
wine into his risen humanity. Before the transubstantiation in the Mass, the inner reality the substance of the
bread and wine is what sustains the external appearances in existence. These appearances tell us of the
presence of the inner reality of bread and wine which itself is not visible. After the transubstantiation, the risen
humanity of Christ is what sustains these external appearances in existence. Consequently, they now tell us of
the presence of Christ. Another scholar of these arguments, Francis Clarke, writes: All the Eucharistic
controversies. What is the substance of the sacrament? You are not currently authenticated. View freely
available titles:
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In the majority of cases, encasements work by fitting snugly around the mattress, hence preventing any access
to it regarding pests and any particles, for that matter. There are a few specifications to consider, which would
determine the overall effectiveness of the solution. These include but are not limited to: They are amongst the
most reliable and affordable solutions for preventing bed bug infestation as well as issues associated with dust
mites and other irritants and allergens. How to Buy a Mattress Cover Bed Bug Protection Level Bed bugs are
pesky parasites which are capable of bringing a lot of illnesses if you fail to get rid of them on time. As
opposed to fleas, these are a lot harder to get rid of. They can easily cause insomnia and skin-related issues as
a result of excessive itching, anxiety and even some serious and considerably severe allergic reactions. Dust
Mite Protection Level Dust mites are amongst the most common household allergen. While there are quite a
lot of ways of killing them, the best protection is always prevention. Your mattress is a heaven for those tiny
creatures and failing to protect it will result in an infestation. A comprehensive mattress encasement which
encompasses the bed entirely is a great solution to this problem. Choose a solution with high protection levels
in order to ensure that everything is handled as per the highest health standards. Consider Noise Level Since
most bed covers are made out of a waterproof, bed bug repelling and dust mite preventing outer layer, they are
also likely to be a bit noisy. This is something that you ought to consider. Therefore, the more noiseless the
encasement is, the better it would fit your natural rhythm. Keep this in mind. Just like mattress protectors and
covers , one of the main designation for mattress encasements is to protect the bed from accidental spilling and
different fluids and liquids. Therefore, it needs to be waterproof. As a matter of fact, the main difference
between a regular protector and an encasement is that the former usually comes with a single, top layer of
waterproof fabric while the majority of encasements are entirely made of a waterproof solution. This is
something that brings additional protection and ensures that your mattress remains clean and stainless for a
prolonged period of time, additionally reducing the wear and tear on the same. Detecting Bed Bugs Visual
Inspection Detecting those pests is something which should alarm you that you need an additional layer of
protection. The easiest way to go about it is to inspect your home visually. Look for increments or for shells as
they tend to shed them as they reproduce. Therefore, you will be able to see their shells easily with a naked
eye. They are not that tiny. Additionally, you may also look for the bugs themselves at the most common
places where they are usually encountered. Furthermore, you can look at your bed sheet when you wake up
and look for blood spots. Of course, actual bites are also a sign that you are dealing with an infestation. Make
sure to combine it with something additional. Usually immediately after you install those inceptor devices you
should call the professionals to come and visit you. Alternatively, you should quickly purchase an encasement
to prevent the spread and protect your mattress. Get Your Mattress Cover If you detect the smallest sign that
you have bed bugs, purchasing some mattress covers for bed bugs is a must. When you shop for it, make sure
to see that it is specifically suited and geared towards protecting your mattress from these nasty little pests.
This is going to ensure that these pesky little insects do not get to your mattress. Therefore, a simple
encasement could potentially save you a substantial amount of money. Contract With Pest Professionals This
is undoubtedly the most reasonable and effective thing to consider. Get in touch with a professional and
specialized company and make sure that they come to your place as quickly as they can. Once these bugs start
to reproduce, getting rid of them becomes incredibly challenging and it requires a serious amount of resources
â€” this is something you ought to consider. Those of you who have this allergy will quickly notice that the
bites become a lot itchier. Scratching them, on the other hand, commonly leads to more complicated and
serious infections. Infection The most common cause for skin inflammation associated with bed bugs is the
excessive scratching of the bites. This is especially true for people who suffer from allergies. These infections
could quickly turn into something far more dangerous, leaving permanent scars and unpleasant spots on your
skin which are painful and itchy. The discomfort is considerable. Respiratory Problems If you or a family

Page 3

DOWNLOAD PDF THE SACRAMENTS AS ENCASEMENT
member has respiratory issues, the presence of these pesky little insects could seriously worsen the conditions.
This is because bed bugs shed their skin as they reproduce and these shells can easily get in your respiratory
system, hence causing additional issues. Additionally, this could cause overall irritations which are
particularly unpleasant to deal with. Handling the issue of time becomes more and more pressing. Anemia
Bedbug bites should definitely be considered as a common and possible cause of chronic blood loss.
Additionally, iron-deficiency anemia in people who live in the conditions of a bedbug infestation is a serious
and ever present threat. The anemia in such patients is caused by ongoing loss of blood caused by an excessive
amount of bedbug bites. Not only this, but the scratching could additionally complicate the condition, causing
a myriad of issues apart from this. They are usually found at places which lack air circulation and are warm in
their nature. All types of upholstery, couches, living room furniture, mattresses, chairs and everything of the
kind is capable of being breeding grounds for these troublesome pests. Your mattress is particularly attractive
to them. Do they spread disease? Yes, bedbugs spread disease. They are common carriers of a range of
different diseases, which is an additional consideration to account for. It just makes it so much more important
to handle the issue as quickly as it can and adds more value to purchasing a mattress encasement. Bedbug bites
are easily distinguished. They are small in size and red in color. Who is at risk of getting them? Virtually any
home could be at risk of getting bed bugs. This is especially true for people who travel a lot and get to stay at a
lot of different hotels. Carrying bed bugs with them is not excluded and it increases the chances of an
infestation. This is something you ought to account for. Our Final Thoughts Obviously, the role of your
mattress encasement is definitely an important one. The aforementioned considerations aim to make you
aware of the risks which these seemingly harmless little bugs are capable of introducing. If you have small
children, purchasing a proper mattress cover is even more important. Protecting them from potential bites and
the associated complications is of tremendous importance.
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SJB Webmaster For several weeks during the summer we reported on projects that had been completed in the
church, community center, rectory and school this year. We also reported a situation of great concern: The
vault protects the mechanisms essential to the operation of the entire church. We engaged the Salamon
Engineering Group to evaluate the structural integrity of the vault and to direct us in any action that needs to
be taken. The following report has been sent to several contracting companies for proposals. It will take a few
weeks, however, to receive the final bids. When they come in we will immediately share them with you.
Actual work on the sidewalk vault is a time challenge. Because of the need for city permits and the complexity
of removing and replacing the entire sidewalk, the project is estimated to take six to seven months. That would
mean we would need to begin work in April This puts tremendous pressure on us to begin a campaign to raise
funds for this very important project soon. It cannot be ignored for reasons of safety and for the prevention of
costly interior damage. We will speak more about the campaign at a later date. We would hesitate to begin the
work without half the funds necessary in hand. An engineering inspection was made of the sidewalk vault area
beneath the subject building to access the water infiltration situation. The following was found: The ceiling of
the vault is made of concrete with supporting steel beams. It was noted that the concrete encasement around
the beams have begun to crack and spall off. It was noted that the exposed steel beams, supporting the
sidewalk, show signs of corrosion. It was noted that the vault concrete ceiling show signs of efflorescent with
exposed corroded rebar. There is a concrete block wall along the exterior street facing wall. This wall was
found to be wet with the block wall eroding on its interior side. There was an opening in this wall for an
abandoned pipe valve. On inspection the interior of the concrete block was found to be wet as well as the soil
behind the wall. An inspection of the sidewalk above this vault area revealed that the curb is situated directly
above the cellar block wall. It was further noted that there was standing water and wet asphalt along the street
side of the curb while the rest of the street was dry. It was reported that during heavy rain, water enters the
cellar thru an unused electric end box. It appears that due to water infiltration the integrity of the concrete
sidewalk and associated internal rebar have deteriorated to a point that the concrete is cracking, and the rebar
and steel beams are corroding. It appears that there is insufficient or no flashing between the sidewalk lower
bearing slab and the upper wearing slab as well as along the street curb. This situation will exponentially
worsen with inclement weather. It appears that there is insufficient or no water-proofing between the street
side electric transformer box and the interior end box. The following recommendations are offered. The
concrete sidewalk should be removed including all corroded structural steel supports 3. New concrete
sidewalk should be installed with adequate waterproofing to allow the rainwater to be drained to the street 4.
Con Edison should be contacted to verify that the incoming conduit had been properly sealed 5. That this
Engineer be commissioned to proceed to prepare and file plans for the replacement of the sidewalk vault,
concrete sidewalk associated curb.
Chapter 5 : Project MUSE - A Mahayana Theology of the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist
So during the Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament altho what we see in the encasement surrounded by a solid gold
design may not be fully appreciated, it IS the Body of Christ. Centuries ago when saints and heroes died the relics were
divided, including body parts.
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Chapter 8 : Catholic Spirituality: Exposition of Blessed Sacrament: Is that YOU, God?
It was noted that the concrete encasement around the beams have begun to crack and spall off. It was noted that the
exposed steel beams, supporting the sidewalk, show signs of corrosion.

Chapter 9 : Blessed Mother Statues - Indoor and Outdoor Figures
The encasement of relics is commended, but no longer required for the Ordinary usage. Likewise, as mentioned, relics
may not be encased in the mensa of the altar, e.g. by the use of an altar stone. This is a return to the medieval practice
when whole body parts as relics were placed under the altar table, itself.

Page 6

